
 

 

 

 

 

X601001 DT0115 Barford NP draft cover letter 230315.docx  Page 1 of 1 

 
Our ref: SHARE/26863828  
Your ref:  
 
 
Development Services 
Warwick District Council 
 
via Email; ldf@warwickdc.gov.uk 
 
 
 

 
Steve Pearce 
Asset Manager  
Coventry & Warwickshire 
 
The Cube 
199 Wharfside Street 
Birmingham B1 1RN 
 
Direct Line: 0121 678 8456 
 
24 March 2014 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
BARFORD DRAFT NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN CONSULTATION 
 
Thank you for giving the Highways Agency the opportunity to comment on the above 
referenced documentation. 
 
The Highways Agency is responsible for the operation and maintenance of the strategic 
road network in England, which includes all motorways and major trunk roads. 
 
We have reviewed your documents and feel that the policies contained therein are an 
appropriate approach to ensuring the necessary planned development growth within 
Barford. In view of this the Highways Agency is content with your Policies in so far as 
they might affect the operation of the strategic road network. The Agency therefore 
supports the proposals without further comment. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you wish to discuss this response in more detail. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Steve Pearce 
NDD Midlands 
Email: steve.pearce@highways.gsi.gov.uk 
 
cc:  Lisa Maric (HA) 
 Area 9 Development Control 
 Paul Cawthorne (JMP) 
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